
Mark Stouder 
 
I would like to build on a new property in the county. I currently live in the county with 5 children
and 12 cattle and misc animals and a garden. I currently estimate my use around 1000 gallons per
day from my private well in the summer months because of the large family and farm animals. The
water comes from my well and then goes into the ground because of our septic system- therefore
the water gets recycled. I would like to see the intent of the Washington legislation to keep water
usage at 3000 gal per day.
 


